From: Walter Gordon |

Sent: Friday, 16 September 2016 1:49 PM
To: Natasha Harras <

Cc: Fiona Gibson

Subject: 330 Church Street

Natasha and Fiona,

Please be advised that the plant previously required on Level 54 is no longer required.\ and is not
being replaced to level 44.

regards

Walter Gordon
Head of Planning and Development

™M
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Meriton Group
Level 11, Meriton Tower, 528 Kent St, Sydney 2000



